
Hibs  receive  initial
allocation of 12,000 tickets
for cup semi-final

Hibs  have  received  an  initial  allocation  of  approximately
12,000 tickets, with up to 21,000 available should there be
demand  for  the  William  Hill  Scottish  Cup  Semi  Final  with
Dundee Utd on Saturday 16 April (kick off 12.15pm).

Hibs’ fans will be situated in the East Stand, and parts of
the North and South Lower.

Tickets are priced as follows:

North/South Stand: Adults – £28, Concessions – £12

East Stand: Adults – £18, Concessions – £7

Concessions are 65s and over, under 16s and students in full
time education with a valid matriculation card.

Tickets will go on sale from 10am on Friday 1 April, with the
following ticket sales waves:

10am Friday 1 April: 90 points or more

12pm Wednesday 6 April: 1 point or more

10am Friday 8 April: General sale

There will be no restrictions on the number of tickets sold
per client reference number. This has been done to make it
easy for families and other groups to sit together.

Tickets will be available online, at the Hibernian Ticket
Office and through the Hibernian Call Centre.
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Tickets for the disabled sections are limited and the club ask
that any supporter in the 90 points or above threshold that
wishes tickets for this match apply to them no later than
Wednesday 30th March.

Contact the Hibernian Disabled Supporters Helpline on 0131 656
7066/0844 844 1875 option 2, visit the Ticket Office in person
or e-mail disabledtickets@hibernianfc.co.uk

The club  are awaiting final information on ticket prices.

Disabled car parking is very limited at Hampden Park and will
be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. At this time
Hibs will not be able to confirm if parking can be provided
until they have received confirmed numbers of disabled parking
passes being made available.

To  aid  Police  Scotland  in  directing  coach  traffic  to  the
correct  parking  area  Hibs  are  asking  those  organising
supporter coaches to the Semi-Final to register their details
with the Club.

The Club will circulate the recommended travel routes to and
from Hampden for Hibs’ supporters together with a numbered
pass to display in the window of their coach. This will help
fans travelling on specific coaches to identify it again post-
match given that over 100 coaches are likely to make the trip.

To  do  this  the  club   ask  that  organisers   contact  the
Hibernian Reception, by telephone on 0131 661 2159 or by email
at  reception@hibernianfc.co.uk  leaving  the  details  below.
Travel plans and the numbered pass and will be sent in good
time before the match.

Name of Coach Organiser:

Mobile Telephone Number:

Email Address:
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Address for details to be sent to:

Departing From:

Time of Departure:

Number of Coaches:

Size of Coaches:

Any mobility requirements:


